
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

March 18, 2025 

Postponement of the 45th NINAETC Conference 

The 45th National Indian and Native American Employment and Training Conference  
(NINAETC) Planning committee would like to formally inform the Grantee 
community of an important  update regarding the upcoming event. In light of the 
recent situation, the committee has made the difficult decision to postpone the 45th 
NINAETC conference.  

Future Plans 

We understand the significance of this conference and the opportunities it provides 
for networking, peer-to-peer training and collaboration. Therefore, the committee 
will work diligently to coordinate a smaller training opportunity for grantees who 
have purchased non-refundable airline tickets to support your training needs. We are 
committed to keeping all grantees informed and will provide updates as our plans 
progress. 

We deeply appreciate your understanding and support during this time. Your patience 
and cooperation are invaluable as we navigate these changes. Thank you for being an 
essential part of the NINAETC community. We look forward to resuming our 
collaborative efforts and continuing to support one another in meaningful ways. 

For any further inquiries or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the committee. 
We will share additional details as soon as possible. 
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